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SUBJECT:  Letter from the National Associéﬁon of Housing and Redevelopment
Officials, thanking Lisa A. Baker for Service

RECOMMENDED ACTIONS:

Receive and file letter correspondence from the National Association of Housing and
Redevelopment Officials (NAHRO).

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION:

The Agency has received formal correspondence from NAHRO regarding the volunteer
service rendered by the Executive Director to the organization by serving on the first
Fellowship Jury. Her work involved establishing criteria and definitions for Fellowship
selection, as well as evaluating the applications of the first persons selected for NAHRO
Fellowship.

FISCAL IMPACT:

None.

CONCLUSION:

The Board of Commissioners should receive and file the correspondence.

Attachment: Letter from NAHRO
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NAHRO

building communities together for 75 years

National Association of Housing and Redevelopment Officials
630 Eye Street, Northwest, Washington, D.C. 20001-3736 (202) 289-3500
Toll Free 1 (877) 866-2476

Fax (202) 289-8181

August 6, 2008

Ms. Lisa A. Baker
Executive Director
Yolo County Housing
147 West Main Street
Woodland, CA 95695

Dear Ms. Baker:

Thank you for volunteering your time to serve on NAHRO’s first Fellowship Jury. Being
the first group of jurors you not only evaluated the applications but worked to establish

criteria/definition for selection. I appreciate you going the extra mile to ensure the

success of this program.

The Fellowship class of 2008 will be recognized in San Antonio, TX during NAHRO’s
National Conference. This is a very appropriate setting as we will kick-off our 75"
anniversary as an organization. [ hope you will be able attend to join in honoring our first

class of Fellows for their achievements and actions as housing and community
development advocates, professionals and/or volunteers.

Once again, thank you for your service to NAHRO and the housing and community

development field.

Sincerely,
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Renée Rooker
President

Renée Rooker, SPHM, President: Akinola Popoola PHM, Senior Vice President; Richard Herrington, Jr., Vice President-Professional Development;

Dianne Hovdestad, PHM. Vice President-Housing; Gail Monahan, PHM, Vice President-Member Services; Bill Plata, Vice
Revitalization & Development; Carl S. Richie, Jr., Vice President-Commissioners: Jane C. W. Vincent, Vice President-International;
Executive Director

e-mail: nahro@nahro.org

President-Community
Saul N. Ramirez, Jr.,

web site: www.nahro.org



